
 
 

Ref No-DPSSURAJKUND/CIRCULAR/MONT - I/059/2024                                    Date: November 7, 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are delighted to inform you that our school will be celebrating Guru Nanak Jayanti 
with a special event on November 13, 2024. This event will honour the teachings and 
values of Guru Nanak Dev Ji, which emphasize equality, selfless service, and compassion. 

 

Highlights of the Event: 

 Special Assembly 

 Langar 

 Seva 

 

To enhance the festive spirit, we encourage children to come dressed in traditional attire. 
We also request that each child brings food for the langar to share with their classmates, 
symbolizing the spirit of unity and community service.  

Detailed instructions regarding the food items will be shared by the class teachers. 
Additionally, please send one labelled steel plate and spoon with your child. 

Thank you for your support in our endeavour to instill strong values and good character in 
our students. We look forward to a meaningful celebration filled with joy and learning for 
the children. 

 
 

 
Regards 

Headmistress  

DPS Surajkund 


